Department of Public Safety February 3, 2014
Office of Staff Development & Training

OSDT Announcement: Deputy Director, Monica Shabo

Ms. Monica W. Shabo has been promoted to Program Development Coordinator with the Office of
Staff Development. This position is based at the Central Office in Apex and will function as the
Deputy Director of Training. Her promotion is effective February 3, 2014.

Ms. Shabo began her career with the Department of Correction as a Correctional Officer with
Watagua Correctional Center in May 1991. She has worked as Correctional Officer, Correctional
Programs Assistant I, and Correctional Sergeant at Orange Correctional Center, Correctional Sergeant
and Correctional Lieutenant at Polk Youth Institution, Correctional Lieutenant at Wake Correctional
Center and Correctional Captain at the North Carolina Correctional Institution for

Women. Additionally she served as Probation and Parole | and Ill (Intensive) in Wake County from
July 2004 through December 2007. She joined the Office of Staff Development and Training as
Correction Training Instructor Il in January 2008 and was promoted to Correction Training
Coordinator I in June 2010 with responsibility for managing the Career Development Section. She
has been a certified General Instructor since April 1996 and holds specialty instructor certifications in
Firearms, Baton, and other areas. Ms. Shabo has a Bachelors Degree in Sociology from
Appalachian State University and is currently enrolled in the Correctional Leadership Development
Program.

Please join OSDT in congratulating and supporting Ms. Shabo in her new position.



